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COOKING with cupcake in mind is always a blast for our young chefs!  
Well done chefs, for doing such a marvelous job, mixing all the ingredients 
together. 
Everyone enjoyed each of the procedures during our cooking class.They all 
got 
very excited throughout, the decoration part of the class, during which, their 
creativity was very evident. EATING time as always was the most awaited 
part and that was a fantastic time to enjoy their yummy `vanilla cupcake`, 
fresh from the oven. 

What a wonderful job chefs! Keep helping mums and dad at home .  

       YUMMY !  
YUMMY !


